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Marine Notice No. 48 of 2023 

 
Notice to all Shipowners, Fishing Vessel Owners, Agents, Shipmasters, Skippers, Fishers, 

Warranted Pilots, Yachtsmen and Seafarers navigating within Dublin Port 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The Department of Transport has noted that Dublin Port has issued two notices to mariners 

in relation to the Volvo Dun Laoghaire Regatta. 

 

Notice 41 of 2023 advises that the Volvo Dun Laoghaire Regatta will be held in the southern 

part of Dublin Bay from Thursday, 6 July to Sunday, 9 July 2023 and is expected to attract in 

excess of 400 competing boats. The Notice advises that the South Burford Traffic Separation 

Scheme will be closed to all commercial traffic Thursday, 6 July between 12:00 and 18:30 

and Friday 7, Saturday 8 and Sunday 9 July between 10:00 and 18:30. Vessels arriving or 

departing Dublin Bay, including to/from the anchorage, during these times must use the North 

Burford Traffic Separation Scheme. 

 

Notice 42 of 2023  advises that five temporary inflatable yacht racing marks will be deployed 

within Dublin Bay during the regatta and sets out the coordinates for their deployment. 

 

Mariners should consult the two notices to mariners linked above on the Dublin Port website 

for full details. 

 

Note: Marine Notices are issued purely for maritime safety and navigation reasons and 

should not be construed as conferring rights or granting permissions. 

 

Irish Maritime Administration, 

Department of Transport, 

Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland. 
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Dublin Port 
Volvo Dun Laoghaire Regatta 

Closure of South Buford Traffic Separation Scheme 

For any technical assistance in relation to this Marine Notice, please contact: 
The Marine Survey Office, email:  MSO@transport.gov.ie. 

For general enquiries, please contact the Maritime Safety Policy Division, email: 
MaritimeSafetyPolicyDivision@transport.gov.ie. 

Written enquiries concerning Marine Notices should be addressed to:  
Dept. of Transport, Maritime Safety Policy Division, Leeson Lane, Dublin 2, D02 TR60, Ireland.  

email: MarineNotices@transport.gov.ie or visit us at: www.gov.ie/transport. 

https://www.dublinport.ie/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/41-2023-VDLR-TSS-Closure.pdf
https://www.dublinport.ie/wp-content/uploads/2023/06/42-2023-VDLR-Buoyage.pdf
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